
Year 1 Newsletter                                                              20th October 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

Thank you to all the parents who were able to attend our reading and phonics 

meeting yesterday. We had a great turnout and hope you found the session 

useful. If you were unable to attend you can find the powerpoint resource on 

the gsuite site homepage. 

Science: We have now completed our science topic ‘Who would live in a house 

like this?’ The children have explored and investigated a range of different 

materials and what they can be used for. 

After half term we will be beginning a new topic with a History focus. 

R.E: In the first week back, we will be learning about Judaism. 

PE: PE will begin the first week back so please ensure the children have their PE 

bags in school on the first day back. Our PE days will remain Wednesday and 

Friday next half term. 

Please continue to read with your children over the half term and continue 

practicing their phonics skills as well as their number bonds to 10 for maths. 

On the gsuite you can find a range of different Phonics and Maths resources to 

use with your children at home. 

We hope you all have a restful half term break and look forward to seeing the 

children again on Monday 30th October. 

Thank you! 

The Year 1 Team 

 

 

 

 



Here is a reading home learning sheet with the sounds igh – fly high 

and ow – blow the snow. The sheet contains ‘green words’ with the 

sound and ‘alien words’. Alien words are used to practice blending 

various sounds. 

This is for you to practice at home with your child.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


